DE \5-A7|

From: Robert Hayden [mailto:b.hayden@standardpowerofamerica.com]

Sent: Friday, January 29, 2016 3:25 PM

To: Cayes, Sheredith A; Nixon, Elizabeth; Wiesner, David K

Subject: Re: DE-15-271 Examination of Electric Distribution Utility Interconnection and Queue
Management Processes for Net-Metered Customer-Generators

Hi Folks,

I greatly appreciate all the work that has gone into this project.
My comments support some of Borrego points but are more specific.

1. The 365 day time period to complete a large project will imperil many projects. If the project
gets an approved time extension from PUC that should keep iy in yhe Net Meter que for that

time period.

2. There seems to be some confusion about the reference to "PPA" for member participation. A
clarification may be needed in that sentence.

Have a great day!

Bob Hayden



